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Construction plans have been approved in West Bloomfield, MI for an
anticipated expansion at Planterra Conservatory. The project expands the
botanical garden venue with an outdoor wedding ceremony space, building
addition and upgrades to the current glass-enclosed Conservatory building.

“We are building a world-class botanical experience,” said Shane Pliska,
President of Planterra.

The addition includes three iconic archways which echo the existing design of
three greenhouses inner connected with curved trusses originally imported by
the Pliska family from Belgium in 2009. The regal formal garden at the entry
will serve as a pre-function area which opens to the larger courtyard garden
designed for wedding ceremonies.

Once completed, Planterra events may begin in the outdoor garden and then
move into the Conservatory following sunset for a formal reception.

Construction is set to begin during the summer of 2019 and will be completed
in time to host the first outdoor events by spring 2020.

The gardens are designed by Planterra and retired architect, Jim Luckey of
the Smith Group is the project’s design consultant. Planterra hired Three
Squared, Inc. as the project consultant, for the expertise in using recycled
shipping containers as a building material. The shipping containers are being
added on the eastside of the Conservatory for hospitality set-up and storage
and will match Planterra’s existing metal building as most of the metal walls
will be covered with ivy trellises.

For Leslie Horn, chief executive officer of Detroit-based Three Squared,
Inc., the project is a particularly exciting one. Her team is pleased to work
with Planterra and envisions the use of materials and plants to represent a
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“first of its kind” development for the region. “We’re very honored to be
able to contribute to Shane’s vision for Planterra,” she said. “It has the
potential to be award-winning.

As an event venue, Planterra has a unique advantage – the conservatory
doubles as the headquarters for their interior landscaping business and their
horticulturalists are already pre-growing the ivies for the arches at an off-
site location.

“It may be the only wedding venue of its kind to offer a lavish garden
setting outdoors, with an equally elegant rain option indoors,” said Pliska.
“We will provide an authentic botanical atmosphere made to be photographed.
Expect an abundance of Instagrammable moments.”

Planterra Conservatory is a full-service, glass-enclosed botanical garden
venue that has been honored as one of BRIDES magazine’s “Best Wedding Venues
in America,” and as one of the “Top 22 Garden Venues in the World” by
Harper’s BAZAAR.


